
Signature Lacrosse 
May 29th, 2020  
 
 
 
Dear Consignee,  
 
 
Signature Lacrosse has shipped to you model “1.7” lacrosse balls.  The 1.7 lacrosse ball model, 
all colors (white, yellow, neon pink, neon green, neon orange), is subject to a recall required by 
SEI.   
 

 

  
 

Please notify your customers that these specific lacrosse balls should be returned to Signature 
Lacrosse if they are still in possession/ use of the customer.  The customer should call Signature 
Lacrosse at 813-580-0723 to arrange for the return and if you have any questions.    
 
 
Thank you,  
--- 
Brian Bohn 
Director of Sourcing & Retail Sales / Attackman 
brian@signaturelacrosse.com / 813-580-0723 
Signature Lacrosse  
www.signaturelacrosse.com 
  


